
 

 

         

 

 

April 8, 2022 

 

Dear Families: This message is from the FUSD Board of Trustees: 

The Foresthill Board of Trustees would like to welcome Camille Taylor, Ed.D. as the new Superintendent of Foresthill. 
Camille comes to Foresthill with a remarkable breadth of educational knowledge having experience as Assistant 
Superintendent of Ed Services/LCAO at Lassen County Office of Education, Interim Superintendent at Jamesville Union 
School District, Site Administrator/District Student Programs Coordinator at Auburn Union School District, Interim Principal 
at Newcastle Elementary School District, Founding Executive Director/CEO of Creekside Charter Management and 
Founding Site Administrator/Enrichment Coordinator of Creekside Cooperative Charter. Camille earned her Bachelor's 
Degree from UCLA and National University, her Master's Degree from National University and her Doctorate from 
University of LaVerne. 

Camille comes from both parents in education. Her father taught Fine Arts in the Bay area and her mother taught 
elementary school. Beyond experience and education, Camille has a true love of children, small schools, mountain country 
and outdoor adventures including hiking and mountain biking. She says "mountains and trees are our home". Camille and 
her husband, Derek have a son Jackson, 21 years old who is into art, hip-hop and writing music. Their daughter Marley, 25 
years old, just finished undergraduate work in Colorado majoring in Environment and Eco-Tourism.  Camille will take the 
reins on April 20, 2022. Welcome Camille! 

 
Important Dates: 

 

• April 11-15:  Spring Break 

• April 19:  Board Meeting 6:45pm 

• April 21:  Site Council 3:00pm 

• April 29  Spring Carnival 5-8pm 

• May 12:  Open House 

 

 

Kids Club:  Kids Club will be open during Spring Break 6am-6pm.  

 

Grab & Go Breakfast/Lunches:  As school is closed during spring break, we will not be offering grab and go 

breakfast/lunches. We will resume when school returns on April 18th.  

 

 

CAASPP Testing:  April and May are the months we complete the California State Assessments for students in 

3rd-8th grade.  All students will be assessed in math and English Language Arts.  5th and 8th will also be assessed 

in science.  These assessments will be online and administered in classrooms.  Students need headphones for the 

assessment.  The school does provide headphones, but students may choose to bring their own if they would 

like.   I will send out the testing schedule within the next week or so.  Please talk with your student about doing 
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their personal best!  We are looking forward to seeing their academic progress.  Also, please make sure your 

children eat a good breakfast and have a snack during the testing week.  

 

Have a wonderful Spring Break!  We will be back in session on Monday, April 18th.  Enjoy the time.  If your 

child has symptoms of cold or flu on Sunday evening, please keep them home and test for COVID.  We really 

want to prevent an outbreak.    

 

 

In your service, 

 
Rebecca Kattenhorn 

 

 


